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Update on general meetings 
 

Northern Minerals Limited (ASX: NTU) (Company) refers to its: 

• second announcement dated 6 May 2024 in which it attached a notice of the 

extraordinary general meeting scheduled to be held on 6 June 2024 (Notice of EGM and 

EGM); and 

• announcement dated 27 May 2024, in which the Company advised that Mr Nicholas 

Curtis AM had resigned as a Director of the Company (27 May Announcement). 

As outlined in the Notice of EGM, the only resolution to be considered at the EGM is a resolution 

to remove Mr Nicholas Curtis AM as a Director of the Company (Resolution). As Mr Nicholas 

Curtis AM is no longer a Director of the Company, the Resolution and EGM are redundant and 

would serve no purpose. 

Accordingly, and as foreshadowed in the 27 May Announcement, the EGM has been cancelled. 

The Company’s 2023 annual general meeting (2023 AGM) will still be held at 10.00am (Perth 

time) on 6 June 2024. Details of this meeting are set out in the notice of the 2023 AGM attached 

to the Company’s first announcement dated 6 May 2024.  

Proxy voting instructions for the 2023 AGM must be received by 10.00am (Perth time) on 4 June 

2024. Shareholders are strongly encouraged to carefully consider the issues that will be voted on 

at the AGM and to exercise their right to vote. 
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